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APPROACHES TO DEMERARA AND ESSEQUIBO RIVER  

 
Maritime Administration Department wishes to inform all Mariners that MV “Miss 
Suzie” sank approximately four decimal four (4.4) nautical miles with bearing 330⁰ T from 
the Georgetown Light House. This wreck lies in a charted depth of 1.8 meters.  

The wreck lies in the position as follows: 

 

 

 
 

Inset of Chart BA 527 showing Location of Sunken Vessel 
 

All mariners are required to stay clear of this wreck, and navigate with extreme caution 
when in the vicinity.  

 
Communication can be made to the Georgetown Lighthouse, on VHF Ch. 16. 
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